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Next Meeting,
Saturday, June 14, 2014

about 
12:00 PM (noon)

at 
The Field

Comments and suggestions should be 
directed to

 John Carrigan
 at 

carrjjc1238@yahoo.com

Meeting and Swap Meet
# Gather all the airplane paraphernalia  that you want to sell and bring it to the next 
meeting (Saturday, June 14, 2014). Although this is rather late notification, I 
apologize, it was decided at the last meeting to hold a swap meet in part because Jack 
Mertz will have several cases of 10% Fuel available for sale. He is acquiring it from a long 
time radio control pilot’s estate. The price will be very affordable. Think it over and bring 
what you can to this first swap meet. 

Beltzville Park Show & Fun Fly/Flea Market
# This is a second chance to find a buyer for you airplane, engines, radios and other 
radio control items that you no long use. Remember, Sunday, June 22, 2014 is our 
annual Beltzville Park Show and Fun Fly. It might also be your second opportunity 
to conduct a sale of the radio control materials you have long desired to put on the 
market. Again, give it some thought, and try to put into action what you have been 
putting off for so long. We are all procrastinators. 

Field Spruce Up
# Bring a pair of work gloves to the next meeting. Bob Beers needs help moving some branches he cut 
from the pine trees at the field. Remember, bring your work gloves.
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Would you purchase a T-Shirt to wear on 
National Model Aviation Day, August 16, 
2014? If yes, just send a check for $10.00 
and a note indicating you size (men’s S, M, 
L, XL, 2X, 3X 4X) to John Carrigan, 6528 
Montour Street Philadelphia, PA 19111. I 
will send the club’s order as soon after the 
May 10th meeting as possible. It would be 
nice to see all those present on Saturday, 
August 16, 2014 wearing one of the NMAD 
T-Shirts.

Remember the proceeds from the sale of 
these T-Shirts benefits the Wounded 
Warrior Project.

Hats For Sale
Scott Voth is the person to see if you are 
interested in a new club hat. The cost is $10.00, 
the price the club paid to have them produced by 
Valley Athletic Supply Co. of Lansford.
The two styles were decided upon by the members 
present at an earlier meeting this Summer.
Get your new hat at the next meeting. If you are 
like me, it is time for a new one because the old 
hat is sweat stained, and the “oil needs changing.”
Scott now has plenty to sell since he picked up the 
new order.

 It would be nice to see the entire 
membership at the field on August 16, 
2014 in “uniform.”

The Club shirt order has been 
sent to the AMA. We can expect 
delivery sometime around the 
end of June.


